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As a long time owner of a short term rental home, I oppose this legislation. My guest 

bring significant income to the local economy. Local businesses consistently express 

their appreciation for bringing tourists to town for significant business. If rates 

continue to rise, such as this, I (along with others) will consider moving our 

investment to friendlier governments. 


